
Dunhill & Fenor Parish Notes, 23rd June 2018 
                                                                    
 

 

World Meeting of Families – Entry by ticket only to all events 

All parishes will get 10 tickets for the assembly in Croke Park, on Saturday 25th August. 

Preference of ticket allocation will go to at least one family from the parish. 

Those interested should submit their name, address and contact details to the Sacristy               

in either Church. It is proposed to organise a bus between the parishes of                                      

Kilmacthomas/Newtown, Tramore/Carbally and Dunhill/Fenor. 

Tickets for the Mass in the Phoenix Park on Sunday 26th August are available on a first 

come first served basis. 

We will be taking names, for this event, after Mass this weekend in both Churches. 

Please note a walk of at least two miles will be required to gain entry to the Phoenix Park. 

Transport to and from Dublin, will be arranged at a later date, subject to demand. 

 

Aid to the Church in Need would like to acknowledge the receipt of €400 from the recent collection.                      

Sincere thanks to all.                     

 

A Collection for the Pope & Diocese will take place next weekend 30th June/1st July.  

 

Lourdes 60th Anniversary Pilgrimage On June 6th 580 pilgrims from the Diocese travelled to Lourdes on 

the 60th anniversary of the first pilgrimage from the Diocese and the 160th anniversary of the first apparition at 

Lourdes.  It was a wonderful week for young and old, where all mingled together to pray, reflect with a few 

laughs in between.  Bishop Cullinan led the pilgrimage and presided over the Eucharistic Procession on                  

Friday 8th.  We were blessed with good weather, and this allowed our special guests to be taken out to all the 

ceremonies and enjoy the outdoor prayer life.  Our Mass at the Grotto was very special, as was the Anointing 

Ceremony which is the highlight for many of our sick pilgrims.  

 

 

Dates have been set for the Graveyard Masses this Summer. It takes place in on Tuesday, 10th July                                                 

in Dunhill and Fenor the following Tuesday 17th July both starting at 7.30 p.m. Please spread the word. 

 
 

Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €252.21 and Envelopes €354.00.                                                                          

Thank you for your continued support. 

Saturday, June 23rd 
 

Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 

Anniversary Mass for Nora, Mark, Anne & Julie Crowley 

June & Pat Flynn and also Seán Quinn. 

Sunday, June 24th 
The Birth of John the Baptist 

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.  

Anniversary Mass for Mary Lyons, 

Pray for Eoin Barry & Joe Colfer 

Monday, June 25th Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, June 26th Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, June 27th 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, June 28th Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, June 29th 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

WEBSITE: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086-6004386 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish

